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September Newsletter-what's 
9/3/2001 2:50:46 PM Eastern Daylight lime 
KATHYLORR 

Dear Members, 
Well here it is again-the Email that will pass for the newsletter again this month. Hopefully next month we'll be back to our 

mailed one, as Jana has taken on the duties and expects to have her first issue out October first. 
Jana has our mailing list and will probably be making some changes in the appearance and editorial slant than before. I 

did give her a bunch of newsletters from other groups and the two page column of Nancy's that is ready for copying. I'd have 
already sent that along to you, but don't have an electronic version of it. Nancy did mention to me recently that she will be 
back for the October meeting. 

What help Jana wants, how to contact her etc., is unknown at this time. She does seem to have alot of enthusism. 
Our next meeting, which will be the ninth anniversary of our first time together, will be held September 8th. The usual 

location at the church in Williamsville. Hopefully this one will have a better turnout than August's in which we had only four 
•~mbers show up! This had to be the worst attended meeting we ever held. Whether it was the lack of a newsletter to inform 
~lople of it or just general apathy; I don't know. 

The four who did brave a pleasant summer evening were Kendra, lina, Jana, and Denise P. I tried to make it as had 
worked that day and needed my R&R first, but pulled into the church lot a little after 9pm and the place had already emptied 
out. I just hope that some new girl (or boy) making their debut, didn't arrive too late and find the same thing. 
Take care, 
Kathy 

As like last month, I'll send a few more Emails with some of the articles that would have been in the newsletter. 
Especially good is Tina's report of Shea's and the debut of "Manna From Heaven", mainly because I was there and get to send 
my picture along with it too! <VBG> 
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